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Construction Notice 
 

The City of Kingsville’s Contractor, Mammoth Foundation Repair, LLC will begin 

Tranquitas Creek Bridge Repairs project located at the intersection of N. 6th St. & 

Tranquitas Creek on Monday August 14, 2023. This work will continue Monday 

through Friday, for approximately six (6) months. Bridge will remain open at all 

times and traffic control will be in effect during construction. The Kingsville Police 

Department and the Kingsville Fire Department have been notified of this project. 

We appreciate you cooperation and will try to keep this inconvenience to a 

minimum. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

For additional Information call: 

361-595-8007 or 361-595-8004 

Dated: August 8, 2023 


